
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

2025 marks the 170th anniversary of the opening of the new Wesleyan Chapel on our premises and the 

150th anniversary  of the opening of the nave of our current church building.   

You are invited to join us for our special celebration! On 6th April 2025. 

We are pleased that our visiting speaker at this occasion will be Mark Waters, son of Reverend Kyle 

Waters, who had a long association with Magill/Morialta.  Mark is currently serving as the Executive 

Officer of Uniting Care. 

Please join us as we celebrate on Sunday 6th April at 10.00am for our worship service, followed by a 

short ceremony to mark the historical significance of this occasion. 

After the celebration you are warmly invited to join us for lunch in the hall.  If you plan to attend, 

please RSVP to the church office by 31st March, indicating any special dietary requirements.  (Please 

call the church office on 8331 9344 between 9.00am and 1.00pm, Monday to Friday, or email 

office@morialtauca.org.au). 

We look forward to sharing this joyous occasion with you! 

 

If you are interested in finding out more about our history you can read about the years 1855—1990 at  

https://www.morialtauca.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/MAGILL-HISTORY-1855-1990.pdf 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating 170 years of worship  

at 26 Chapel Street, Magill 


